
LAUGHLIN INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

In the Spring of 2020, we 
partnered with Blue Star 
Families in a campaign to 
collect the most ingenious 
MilFam cleaning hacks.  It was 
such a hit that we’re doing it 
again this Fall!  AND all of the 
finalist videos in that 
competition can be found at:  
bluestarfam.org/

milfamspringclean.  There are so many great tips there for 
you to check out!  Stay tuned for more information in the 
coming days on the Fall version where we’ll be collecting 
even more great ideas.  We are proud to partner with Blue 
Star Families and want to encourage you to take full 
advantage of all the great (and free!) programs and services 
this awesome organization has to offer.  You can find a local 
chapter, peruse career opportunities geared towards military 
spouses, find great activities for your kids, or participate in 
their many virtual programs by going to: bluestarfam.org.  
From all of us at HMC, I hope you and your family continue 
to remain safe and healthy.  

 

 
 

Best, 

 
 

 
John Ehle 

President 

SEP
T 2020 

HuntMilitaryCommuniƟes.com 

Your Laughlin Family Housing Team 

 

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Community Supervisor—Jessica Saul 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

 

RSS—Melinda Velasquez 

RSS—Gabby Rodriguez 

RSS—Sandra Alderete 

QAQC—Claudia De Leon  

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Warehouse Tech—Diego Esparza 

 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

Laughlin Family Housing wants to wish everyone a 
safe and Happy Labor Day! 

    Our President’s Message 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

Community Advisory Board C.A.B
(Previously known as Tenant Reps) 

The following streets are still in need of 
representation:  

Edwards, Hall, Johnson, Mumbrue, Frazier (for 

duplex homes), Lawhon (for stand-alones), 

Lawhon (for duplex homes), McConnell (for duplex 

homes), Brown (for stand-alone homes).   

If you are interesting in becoming the C.A.B 
representative for your street please email us at 

Laughlin@huntcompanies.com for the information 
packet.  

 

Current C.A.B reps are: 
Bowling– Mr. Wayne 

McKee—SrA Frank 

Pushkar —MSgt Powell 

Yarbrough—Mrs. Coy 

Kenyon—SrA Rodriguez 

White—MSgt Donelson 

Farrow—Mrs. Gosha 

Hetrick—Mrs. Long 

O’Brien—Chief Lewis 

Arnold—Mrs. Prather 

Arantz—Mrs. Green 

McConnell (stand– alones ) - Mrs. Anderson 

Frazier (stand-alones) - Mrs. Wetterhall 

Brown (duplexes) - Mrs. Reagan 

 

September 7th — Labor Day 
Our office will be closed in observance of Labor 
Day. To report emergency or urgent work orders 

continue to call 830-298-1701. 

 

September 9th — Resident Information 
Meeting 

Join us for a virtual Resident Information to discuss 
rent, utilities, parking, and submitting work orders. 
Please email us at Laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

to get the meeting link.  

 

September 16th — Virtual BINGO 
Join us for a virtual Resident Information meeting to 
discuss rent, utilities, parking, and submitting work 

orders. Please email us at 
Laughlin@huntcompanies.com to get the meeting 

link.  

 
 

Notice to Vacate 
Don’t forget we still need a 30 day notice when 
moving out, with or without orders, to avoid any 
termination fees (for breaking your lease or to 

complete your 30 days). 

If you are unsure of your exact move-out date 
make sure you speak to your RSS about it. 

Pre and Final inspections are still being completed 
virtually. 

Email or call our office to have the Move out 
Packet emailed to you. 

Community News Save the Date !! 


